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Genevieve Mati

From: Justin Bohlmann <justin@justinbohlmann.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 13 February 2018 6:03 PM
To: auDA Policy Review
Subject: .au domains

It's an absolute waste of time and money. 
 
Why would a registered business who already owns the .com.au need to then own the .au other than to stop someone 
trying to impersonate their brand and take market share from their business?? That's a problem that wouldn't exist if 
the .au wasn't available. 
 
How did this work in other countries? 
 
What's the reasoning behind it? 
 
Thanks, 
Justin 


